
Resolution on Faculty Participation in Strategic Planning 
 
Whereas faculty input is vital to effective university strategic planning and in successful 
execution of the strategic plan, 
 
Be it resolved that the UNM Faculty Senate urges incoming President Robert Frank to fully 
engage faculty members in the strategic planning process.   
 
As part of the planning process, the Faculty Senate commits to review and comment on the 
Academic Plan produced by the University Council on Academic Planning early in the Fall 2012 
semester.   
 
The Faculty Senate requests that the bulk of strategic planning activities take place while faculty 
members are on campus during the 2012-2013 academic year. 


